
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   
 
July 2, 2025 
 
Julie Hackney Named Cannon County Elementary School Principal 
 
 
WOODBURY –Woodbury-Mrs. Julie Vincent, Director of Schools for Cannon 
County, is pleased to announce Ms. Julie Hackney as the new Cannon County 
Elementary School principal beginning the 2025-2026 school year.  
 
Ms. Hackney has been a native of Woodbury for 35 years,  so she has developed 
close ties to our community. She has been an educator for 23 years and has been an 
assistant principal for the past 3 years at Cannon County Elementary. Additionally,  
Ms. Hackney has experience teaching in elementary grades 1-3. She has two 
children that both attend CCHS. 
 
Ms. Hackney states, “I am honored to accept the position of Principal at Cannon 
County Elementary School. I am excited to continue serving our students, staff, 
and families in this new role and am committed to fostering a positive, inclusive, 
and high-achieving school environment. Together, we will build on the strong 
foundation already in place and strive for continued excellence.  
 
Mrs. Julie Vincent stated, “We were seeking a strong, innovative instructional 
leader who could continue the work and momentum of Cannon County Elementary 
School leading it to great success. I feel like we have found that person, with Ms. 
Hackney. She was a natural fit when looking at who would be most effective in 
leading CCES. The interview committee was impressed with her vision and goals 
for CCES. I look forward to working with Ms. Hackney in her new role. 
Congratulations!” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
Julie Hackney - Cannon County Elementary School Principal 
 

 
 
For local media inquiries, please contact Mrs. Julie Vincent, Director of Cannon 
County Schools, at 629-201-4801 or at julie.vincent@ccstn.net for local Cannon 
County Schools information. 
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